Dear Parent Volunteer,
I can’t thank you enough for volunteering your time to help your child’s soccer team this season. Every year we need enough parents to help coach the kids on game-days, and without you I literally do not know what we would do. Whether you were begged (by me), or volunteered of your own free will, I really do appreciate you helping out. As the FGSA Director of coaching, I rely on your help to make the soccer season a positive experience for all of the kids.

You might be wondering what exactly that you are supposed to be doing as the parent volunteer/coach. Let me take this opportunity to explain:

1) Help the kids have fun! Here are a few ways you can help make that happen:

a. Encourage! Every kid wants to hear positive feedback when they do well, and sometimes that encouragement is even more appreciated when they are struggling or frustrated.

b. Substitute. Please help coordinate play-time so that every child gets to play an equal amount.

c. Notify. If you are having any problems, whether it’s with referees, specific players, parents on your team, or anything at all, please let me know. I will do my best to help in whatever ways possible.

2) Use the “Parent Snack Sign-Up Sheet.” This is, of course, not required, but I’ve found that many of the teams already do this. I would encourage you to incorporate team snacks, whether that’s a juice-box, or Little Debbie snack, or whatever your parents want to bring. Kids always seem to love having snacks after the games, in fact it is one of my many fond memories from playing as a child at the YMCA. If you’ll just pass this form around (you might check the schedule to make sure that nobody signs up on a day that you don’t have a game), many parents will be more than willing to be responsible for one game’s snacks.

3) Use the “Parent Contact” form. This form is, again, of course optional, but might help you if you have a kid who misses a game. Sometimes people forget or get distracted during the season, so if you get their contact information early, we can keep them involved and maybe give them a call to remind them about when the next game is. Also, many of my coaches call and remind their parents when there is a double-header, a bye week, or when picture day is approaching. We do have the “One-Call-Now” system that helps with these reminders, but it’s sometimes helpful for you to have this information, as they say, just in case.

Finally, I just want to emphasize one last time that if you have any problems, concerns, or issues of any kind, please do not hesitate to contact me. My email address is joseph.m.florez@gmail.com and I will do my best to get back to you as soon as possible.










Thanks,










Joseph Florez
